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BUSINESS UPDATE

This announcement is made by International Entertainment Corporation (the ‘‘Company’’,

together with its subsidiaries, the ‘‘Group’’) on voluntary basis to keep the shareholders of

the Company (the ‘‘Shareholders’’) and potential investors informed on certain latest

business updates of the Group.

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 10 June 2020 (the ‘‘First

Business Update Announcement’’). Capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have

the same meanings as those defined in the First Business Update Announcement, unless the

context requires otherwise.

On 18 June 2020, the Board was notified that MSPI has obtained the Letter of No Objection

comprising the City Council Resolution which interposing no objection to the application of

MSPI to develop the Integrated Resort, without prejudice to compliance to other permits, as

may be required by the government of the City of Manila.

As at the date of this announcement, MSPI is in the process of preparing an application to

PAGCOR, the regulatory and licensing authority for gaming and gambling in the

Philippines, for the Provisional License to expand and upgrade the current hotel premises,

facilities and services by the establishment and operation of a casino and the development of

the Integrated Resort.

Further announcement(s) will be made by the Company on a voluntary basis to keep the

Shareholders informed in relation to the application of the Provisional License.
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Shareholders and potential investors should note that the Provisional License and

relevant approvals for developing the Integrated Resort may or may not be granted

and are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the Company’s securities.

By order of the Board

International Entertainment Corporation

Dr. Choi Chiu Fai Stanley

Chairman

Hong Kong, 18 June 2020
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